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December 14

th
, 2010 

 
Dear Family and Friends, 
     
As I begin to write this letter, we are fogged in and it looks like it might snow.  We have a fire in the fireplace.  
The temperatures have been very low every night, all the way down to 50 degrees, minus the wind chill factor 
and humidity.  Of course it won’t snow, but it looks like it could!  What an exciting time of the year as we 
celebrate the birth of our dear Savior! No matter what aspect of Jesus Christ on which we meditate, He is the 
Wonder of wonders. We trust that this Wonderful Message will impact your lives in a new way this Christmas 
season, 1 Timothy 3:16.   
 
We had Thanksgiving at our house with another missionary couple and a neighbor.  Leslie’s parents have 
been in the States since July.  His Mom is having surgeries on her hands and the followup therapy in Texas.  
Please pray for her.  We miss them especially during this season.  We are busy preparing for a wedding the 
18

th
.  Our church here will have a special service and dinner the 23

rd
.  We will have tamales, firecrackers, and 

a bonfire for Christmas Eve and New Year's Eve with Alba’s family and special dinners Christmas Day and 
New Years Day.  
 
Our oldest son Steve continues to live and work in Fort Worth, Texas.  Alba was able to spend three weeks 
with him in October.  Halbert (5'11") has been working hard on his online college classes, volunteering for a 
nearby Christian camp, receiving piano and guitar classes, and his Amway business.  Edgar (5' 8") is working 
hard on his 12

th
 grade home school work, also volunteers for the camp, receives guitar classes, and likes to 

repair computers, and sell computer and cell phone parts.  Both of them have taken up mountain biking this 
year.   They are a big help in the ministry as well. 
 
2011 will be exciting and busy.  In January we have Vacation Bible School, in February the Ladies 
Conference, in April Youth Camp, and a very special event.  Leslie’s parents will be celebrating their 50

th
 

wedding anniversary April 15
th
.  We hope that many of our family and friends can come down to be with them 

on this  great day for our family’s.   
 
We are thankful for you and for all of our family and friends. Thank you for your prayers and financial 
support.  We consider it a privilege to be your missionaries to the country of Honduras.  We wish you a very 
wonderful Christmas celebrating the birth of our Savior Jesus Christ, with your family.  We trust you will have a 
blessed New Year of 2011, serving the Lord in His Work.  Thank you for your prayers, emails, and cards.   
 
Yours with Hope For Honduras, 

 
Leslie, Alba, Halbert, & Edgar Priday 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


